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KINDERGARTEN 
 

THEME 
COMPREHENSIVE 

VIEW OF 
SEXUALITY 

SEXUAL GROWTH AND 
BODY IMAGE  

EMOTIONAL 
AND 

ROMANTIC 
LIFE 

PREGNANCY 
AND BIRTH 

SEXUAL ASSAULT 
PREVENTION 

IDENTITY, 
STEREO-

TYPES 
AND 

ROLES, 
AND 

SOCIAL 
NORMS 

 

KINDERGARTEN 
 

 

 

Expressing needs and 
feelings 
 

Teacher 
 

Behaviour Specialist 
 
WHEN: Oct 2023-Dec 
2023 
DURATION: 5h30 
SUBJECT AREA: ELA 
______________________ 
Parts of the body 
 

Teacher 
 
WHEN: Feb-April 2024 
DURATION: 2h 
SUBJECT AREA: ELA 
 
 

  
Ways of 
welcoming a 
baby into the 
family 
 
 
 

Teacher 
 
WHEN: May-
June 2024 
DURATION: 
2h30 
SUBJECT 
AREA: ELA 
____________ 
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CYCLE 1 ELEMENTARY  

THEME 
COMPREHENSIVE VIEW 

OF SEXUALITY  
SEXUAL GROWTH AND 

BODY IMAGE 
EMOTIONAL AND 
ROMANTIC LIFE 

PREGNANCY AND 
BIRTH 

SEXUAL ASSAULT 
PREVENTION 

IDENTITY, 
STEREO-TYPES 

AND ROLES, AND 
SOCIAL NORMS 

 

GRADE 
1 

Self-Knowledge 
Self-Affirmation and 
expressing feelings and 
emotions 
 
 

Teacher 
 

Behaviour Specialist 
 
 
WHEN: Oct- Dec 2023 
DURATION: 5hr 
SUBJECT AREA: ELA-
Ethics 
 

    
Reporting an incident 
 

Teacher 
 
WHEN: Feb-March 
2024 
DURATION: 3hr 
SUBJECT AREA: ELA-
Ethics 
 
 

Gender Roles 
and being aware of 
stereotypes 
 

Teacher 
 
WHEN: May-June 
2024 
DURATION: 2h 
SUBJECT AREA: 
ELA-Ethics 
 

 

GRADE 
2 

  
Appreciating and taking 
care of your body 
 

Teacher 
 
WHEN: Feb-March 2024 
DURATION: 3h 
SUBJECT AREA: ELA-
Ethics 
 

 
Expressing Feelings 
 

Teacher 
Behaviour Specialist 

 
 
WHEN: Oct 2021-Dec 
2023 
DURATION: 5hr 
SUBJECT AREA: ELA-
Ethics 
 
 

 
Signs and 
Duration of 
Pregnancy 
 

Teacher 
 
WHEN: May-June 
2024 
DURATION: 2h 
SUBJECT AREA: 
ELA-Ethics 
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CYCLE 2 ELEMENTARY  

THEME 
COMPREHENSIVE VIEW 

OF SEXUALITY 
SEXUAL GROWTH 
AND BODY IMAGE 

EMOTIONAL AND 
ROMANTIC LIFE 

PREGNANCY 
AND BIRTH 

SEXUAL ASSAULT 
PREVENTION 

IDENTITY, 
STEREOTYPES 

AND ROLES, AND 
SOCIAL NORMS 

 

GRADE 
3 

 
 
Recognize differences 
between genders 
(physical, emotional and 
social differences 
 

Teacher 
Behaviour Specialist 

 
 
WHEN: Oct 2023-Jan2024 
DURATION: 4hrs 
SUBJECT AREA: ELA 
 

   Preventing and dealing with 
sexual assault 
 

Teacher 
 
WHEN: May-June 2024 
DURATION: 3h30 
SUBJECT AREA: ELA 
 

Stereotypes in 
social environment 
and in media 
 

Teachers 
 
WHEN: Feb-April 
2024 
DURATION: 2h30 
SUBJECT AREA: 
ELA-Technology 
 

 

GRADE 
4 

 Understanding main 
changes associated 
with puberty and 
growing up 
 

Teacher 
 

Nurse 
 
 
WHEN: May-June 2024 
DURATION: 3h 
SUBJECT AREA: ELA 
 

Representations of 
love and friendship 
and instincts 
 

Teacher 
 
WHEN: Feb-April 2024 
DURATION: 4h 
SUBJECT AREA: ELA 
 

 Connections between 
gender inequalities and 
expressing yourself 
 

Teacher 
 
WHEN: Oct 2023-Dec 2023 
DURATION: 3h 
SUBJECT AREA: ELA-
Ethics 
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CYCLE 3 ELEMENTARY  

THEME 
COMPREHENSIVE VIEW 

OF SEXUALITY 
SEXUAL GROWTH 
AND BODY IMAGE 

EMOTIONAL AND 
ROMANTIC LIFE 

PREGNANCY 
AND BIRTH 

SEXUAL ASSAULT 
PREVENTION 

IDENTITY, 
STEREOTYPES 

AND ROLES, AND 
SOCIAL NORMS 

 

GRADE 
5 

 Psychological Changes 
and feelings about 
growing up and 
becoming an adult 
 

Teacher 
Behaviour Specialist 

 
WHEN: Feb-April 2024 
DURATION: 4h30 
SUBJECT AREA: ELA 

 

Puberty and influence 
of hormones 
Attitudes and feelings 
associated with 
puberty 
 

School Nurse 
 

Teacher 
 
WHEN: Apr-May 2024 
DURATION: 3hrs 
SUBJECT AREA: ELA 

 

 Preventing and 
dealing with sexual 
assault in a real or 
virtual context 
 

Teachers 
 
WHEN: Oct 2023-Jan 
2024 
DURATION: 5h30 
SUBJECT AREA: 
ELA-Technology 

 

 

GRADE 
6 

 
Gender roles (socio-
cultural) and evolution of 
these roles over time. 
 

Teacher 
 
WHEN: Jan-Feb 2024 
DURATION: 2hrs 
SUBJECT AREA: ELA 

 

Factors that determine 
your appearance, genes, 
heredity, diet, lifestyle 
 

Teacher 
 
WHEN: Nov-Dec 2023 
DURATION: 3hrs 
SUBJECT AREA: ELA-
Technology 
 

 
 

   
Discrimination 
 

Teacher 
 
 
WHEN: Sept-Oct 2023 
DURATION: 2h 
SUBJECT AREA: 
ELA-Ethics 
 


